
 

4398 Pua Loke Street, Līhuʻe, HI  96766 
Phone:  808-245-5400 / Fax:  808-245-5813 

Water has no substitute…….Conserve it 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

GS-2023-03 
Furnishing and Delivery of 

One (1) 2-Wheel Drive 18,000 lb GVWR Truck Cab 
and Chassis with Service Body, 

Underhood PTO Air Compressor and Accessories 
 
 
 
Pursuant to Hawaiʻi Administrative Rules §3-122-96, the subject solicitation is hereby cancelled. 
 
The Department of Water did not receive any responsive offers and has determined that in the 
public’s interest, the above-referenced solicitation shall be cancelled and re-solicited at a future 
date. 
 
 
Val Reyna 
vreyna@kauaiwater.org  
(808) 245-5459 
 
 

POSTED:  March 29, 2023 
Via www.kauaiwater.org , www.publicpurchase.com 
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